The Ford UFO Letter

Written by Grant Cameron Saturday, 01 August 2009 17:56 - Last Updated Saturday, 01 August 2009 18:04

One of the key questions in the UFO world is who has knowledge about the UFO truth. As the President of the United States is the chief Executive Officer for the Government, and is Commander in Chief for the US military, it is assumed that the President, would with more than one dozen intelligence agencies reporting to him, be fully aware of what the true UFO situation is.

Below is a letter from Gerald Ford written to George Filer who was a former intelligence officer for the Air Force. It clearly seems to indicate that the President may not know what is going on. If this is the case it would mean that either 1) There is nothing to the UFO mystery beyond misidentifications of natural phenomena as the Air Force has maintained for years 2) Someone other than the President is running the UFO situation and possibly the country as well.



March 17, 1998

Dear Mr. Filer:

My Museum officals were accurate in indicating there was no information about Congressional Hearings on Unidentified Flying Objects. Frankly, I do not recall initiating a call for such hearings. Incidentally, your letter says I was a Senator which is inaccurate. I served 25-1/2 years in the House - never in the Senate.

During my public career in Congress, as Vice President, and President, I made various requests for any information on UFOs. The official authorities always denied the UFO allegations. As a result, I have no information that may be helpful to you.

Best regards,

world R. Ford Mr. George A. Filer 222 Jackson Road Medford, NJ 08055